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35 Pratt Street, London, NW1 0BG 
 

Application Reference: 2018/3951/P 
 

Waste Management Plan 

 

This Waste Management Plan has been prepared in support of a planning application (ref: 

2018/3951/P) for the following development at the above address: 

 

“Change of use from a restaurant (Use Class A3) to a hot food takeaway (Use 

Class A5), installation of extraction and ventilation equipment and associated 

works.” 

 

Waste from the Proposed Hot Food Takeaway 

The ingredients will be delivered to the application site in pre-packaged plastic and cardboard 

containers.  Once removed, the packaging is disposed of in the lidded wheeled refuse bins, 

which will be kept at the ancillary storage space within the basement of the store as illustrated 

on the Proposed GA Plan (Drg. No. PJ003029-ZZ-DR-0003 Rev F).   

 

No frying will take place on site and therefore there will be no need to dispose of oil or fats.  A 

small amount of food waste is generated by the cooking process which is put into plastic bin 

sacks and disposed of in the wheeled refuse bins at the basement.  

 

The wheeled refuse bins will be cleaned on a regular basis by a private waste handling 

company.   

 

The bins will be collected by a private waste handling company known as First Waste.   The 

frequency of collection will only be definitively known once the store is up and running and 

the sales volume is known.  However, based on other stores in similar locations, it is 

anticipated that refuse would be collected a minimum of 3 times on a weekly basis (between 

Mondays and Saturdays).  
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Waste from Customers  

It is not anticipated that a significant amount of litter will be generated in the area surrounding 

the proposed hot food takeaways by customers.  This is because the majority of orders are 

delivered to customers or collected by customers for consumption at home.  

 

However, in order to prevent littering within the store and immediately outside the entrance, 

a bin will be provided within the customer waiting area for customers to put any litter or 

packaging in.  

 

A member of staff will carry out regular inspections of the store and the area immediately 

around the store during opening hours and also at closing time and remove any litter which 

may have been generated from the store. 

 

  


